
Professor Tine Rask Licht’s inaugural lecture
 
On Friday 22 January 2016 from 15.00 to 16.00, Tine Rask Licht  will give her inaugural lecture as 
professor at the National Food Institute, Technical University of Denmark.  In recent years, she has held the 
post of professor with special assignments (professor MSO).  

Tine Rask Licht will present the background, status and prospects of future perspectives for her research in 
a lecture entitled: Gut feelings – The microbial world within us.

The National Food Institute invites everybody to this lecture and the subsequent reception in:

Meeting room M1, Building 101A, first floor
Technical University of Denmark, DTU
Anker Engelundsvej 1
2800 Kgs. Lyngby

Please register at www.food.dtu.dk.

Kind regards

Christine Nellemann
Director of Institute,
National Food Institute, Technical University of Denmark


